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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break and we are delighted to welcome our school community back for Term 5.   

There are a number of shorter weeks this term with bank holidays and two scheduled strikes (27th April and 2nd May), 
but we have a packed calendar with trips, sporting fixtures and events. 

A letter has been shared regarding the next strike day on 27th April – we will be open to Year 11 students only and 
Year 13 Art students who are completing day 3 of their exam. All other years will be accessing their lessons on our 
online platform, Century Tech.  There will be provision at school for a small number of students with Key Worker par-
ents/carers who are unable to stay at home.  If you consider that your child may fall into this category, please let us 
know by emailing us at enquiries@coxgreen.com before Tuesday 25th April. 

Personal Development this week focussed on Relationships and Sex Education and, in particular, consent.  Thank you 
to our guest speaker Dan Allchurch who led a fabulous session for our Year 11 and 12 students. 

Sixth Form Theatre Study students enjoyed a trip to the National Theatre to watch “Dancing at Lughnasa” this week 
and we wish our Silver Duke of Edinburgh students well in their practice expedition this weekend. 

Thank you for all of your continued support with ensuring students arrive to school in the correct uniform – this week 
we have all been impressed with improved uniform and engagement of students in lessons. 

 

Mr Edwards, Headteacher       

 

 

Cox Green Newsletter 

Newsletter 24th - 28th April  2023 

Weekly Calendar  
Week 2 Timetable 

Monday 24th April 
• Be Respectful—World Earth Day  

• Year 12 Careers Appointments 

Tuesday 25th April • Year 12 Careers Appointments 

Wednesday 26th April  • Year 12 Careers Appointments 

Thursday 27th April  

• SCHOOL CLOSED TO ALL STUDENTS EXCEPT YEAR 11                                                            

Planned Strike Action Day                                                      

ONLINE HOME LEARNING FOR ALL OTHER YEAR GROUPS. 

• Year 7 Parents’ Evening - POSTPONED 

Friday 28th April • Year 12 Careers Appointments 

Recent Letters  

• Year 10 OddBalls Science Talk 

 If you have any items for the Newsletter then please email enquiries@coxgreen.com 

Dates for diary 
Key Stage 3 (Years 7, 8 and 9) Presentation Awards Afternoon - 4.30pm– 7pm                              

(Students and Parents by invitation only) 
Year 11 Leavers Afternoon—Wednesday 28th June—12.30pm-2.30pm 

Year 13 Leavers Afternoon—Friday 30th June 1pm—2.30pm 

mailto:enquiries@coxgreen.com
mailto:enquiries@coxgreen.com?subject=News%20item%20for%20Cox%20Green%20Chronical
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cox-green-school/
https://www.facebook.com/coxgreenschool
https://twitter.com/CoxGreenSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Eprofile%3ACoxGreenSchool&ref_url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.coxgreen.com%2F
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Year 7 

Poppy Burrows and Mia Burrows – for being           
continuously kind and helpful during Science lessons 
by handing out worksheets and practical equipment. 

Adnan Aykan – for volunteering at the Salvation         
Army over the holidays to help feed the 

homeless. 

Inclusion Star of the Week  

Nominated by Mrs Brennan for all Cox Green             
students who have made a contribution to the              

Inclusion Department. 

Ed Holland  - for excellent determination in lessons. 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating Success 

Our Stars of the Week  

Year 11 

Alisha Gumede - for coming back with a good            
determined attitude for her last term. 

Personal Development 

PD this term is on Relationships and Sex Education 
(RSE). Please look at PD Newsletter for more            
information on content being covered.  

Personal Development (coxgreen.com)  

Student News 

Year 8 

8GRS3 – for an excellent start to the term with       
Mrs Kirby in R.S. 

Oumar Dandi and Carrel Cumberbatch - for superb 
contributions in R.S. 

Freddie Barnard – for superb contributions in P.D. 

Duke of Edinburgh Practice Expedition 

Mr Morris and three members of staff set out with 26 
students  on their DofE Silver practice expedition today. 

If you would like to keep up to date with their news 
then please follow the new school DofE Twitter account 
@CoxGreenDofE  

Young Minds 

This is a great website with   

excellent resources for           

students and parents to stay 

mentally healthy during exams. 

Staying mentally healthy during 

exams | Resources | Young-

Minds  

YoungMinds | Mental Health Charity For Children 

And Young People | YoungMinds  

https://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/personal-development
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/professional/resources/staying-mentally-healthy-during-exams/?utm_source=eshot&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=360schools&utm_content=april2023&utm_term=exams
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/professional/resources/staying-mentally-healthy-during-exams/?utm_source=eshot&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=360schools&utm_content=april2023&utm_term=exams
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/professional/resources/staying-mentally-healthy-during-exams/?utm_source=eshot&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=360schools&utm_content=april2023&utm_term=exams
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/
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Student News 

Year 13 Theatre Studies  

The students completed their final practical exam 

just before Easter. They performed extracts from 

‘The Importance of Being Earnest’ by Oscar Wilde 

and ‘Want’ by Barney Norris. Here they are hard at 

work in rehearsal in full costume. Costume and set 

must be completely accurate at A level so they had 

muffins, butter, jam and tea!  

National Theatre Connections Festival Tickets at    

Reading Rep Theatre 

Following the visit last term from National Theatre Director, 

Vicky Moran, tickets are now on sale to see the Cox Green 

students perform in the next stage of the festival at the   

Reading Rep Theatre on the 11th May.   

We are proud to present Cox Green’s performance of “Old 

Times”, described by Ms Moran as: “a really strong ensemble 

production that has great momentum, moments of tension 

and really clear characterisations.” 

The performance will take place on Thursday 11th May at 

7.00pm.   

Tickets are £5.00 and 

are available here 

National Theatre 

Connections 2023 - 

Reading Rep Theatre  
The performance is             

recommended for 14+ and 

contains some swearing and 

adult content. 

National Theatre Trip 

Our Year 12 and 13 Theatre     
Studies students enjoyed a      
wonderful trip to the National 
Theatre to watch ‘Dancing at  
Lughnasa’. We were very lucky to 
watch the opening night of this 
brand new production of this 
award wining classic, with an all 
star cast including actors from 
Derry Girls and Father Ted!  

https://www.readingrep.com/national-theatre-connections-2023/
https://www.readingrep.com/national-theatre-connections-2023/
https://www.readingrep.com/national-theatre-connections-2023/
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Berkshire Schools Combined Events Championships 

We are now at the beginning of our Athletics season and look forward to participating in the RBWM League at 

TVAC this year which starts in a few weeks time. I would encourage any students who are interested in taking part 

to come along to Athletics training on a Wednesday evening to prepare for this.  

We also have another event running on Friday 5th May which is the Berkshire Schools Combined event for students 

in years 8-11. This event is for students who have experience in the below events and have been specifically 

trained in hurdling and high jump. Students must take part in all 5 events listed below for their age group. 

Junior Girls (Y8 and 9) Pentathlon - 75m Hurdles, Shot, High Jump, Long Jump and 800m 
Junior Boys (Y8 and 9) Pentathlon - 80m Hurdles, Shot, High Jump, Long Jump and 800m 
Inter Girls (Y10 and 11) Pentathlon - 80m Hurdles, Shot, High Jump, Long Jump and 800m 
Inter Boys (Y10 and 11) Pentathlon - 100m Hurdles, Shot, High Jump, Long jump and 1500m 
  
If there are any students who would be interested in taking part in this event, please can you let Miss Anderson 
know via email on l.anderson@coxgreen.com by Wednesday 26th April 2023. 

Football 

The Year 9 B Team, 

led by Conor Phelan, 

took on the Windsor 

Boys School. Joseph 

Santacaterina opened 

the scoring with a sensational goal.  In the 2nd half Rio 

West doubled the lead with a left foot shot into the top 

corner of the net.  Windsor pulled one back, before an 

incisive through ball from Adam Nour found Isaac 

McDowell who slotted the ball home to restore Cox 

Green’s 2-goal lead.  With 5 minutes remaining,    

Windsor scored again, to make it 3-2, but our lads held 

on for a well deserved victory! 

Recent Results  

Upcoming Fixtures 

 

 

 

Sport News 

Year 7—Year 11 Netball League Results 

A big well done to all the students who participated in 

the RBWM Netball League this year. The Year 7-11 

teams have been training since September and shown 

commendable work ethic and determination. 

The results of the overall scores are in and a special 

congratulations needs to go to the Year 10 team who 

finished 2nd in the league to Windsor Girls School which 

is a fantastic achievement. Further congratulations go 

to the Year 9A Team who finished 4th out of 15 teams 

and the Year 9B Team who finished 6th out of 15 teams. 

Both Year 9 teams have shown excellent progress this 

year and their hard work in training has paid off.                

Well done to everyone involved!  

Date Sport Age Group Opposition 
Home/ 
AWAY 

Time Start Competition Result 

20-Apr-23 BASKETBALL U14 Boys Chessington AWAY 3.30pm Junior NBA L 20-48 

Date Sport Age Group Opposition 
Home/ 
AWAY 

Time Start Competition 

24-Apr-23 FOOTBALL U15 Girls Altwood HOME 3.30pm League 

25-Apr-23 
FOOTBALL U12 Boys Furze Platt HOME 3.45pm League 

FOOTBALL U15 Boys Bohunt HOME 3.15pm County Cup 

mailto:l.anderson@coxgreen.com
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Kings Coronation Bake Sale 

Friday 5th May 2023 

Break 1 

In celebration of King Charles III’s coronation, we 

are holding a Bake Sale. 

Please sign up here https://forms.office.com/e/

T6eGi5syKr if you can help by providing bakes or 

assist with the stall on the day! 

Many thanks 

PTFA Team 

  

 

 

Thank you to our    

excellent Catering 

Supplier for these 

innovative Halal   

menus being run   

next week. 

 

 

 

Notices 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/T6eGi5syKr


 

6 

 

 

 

Careers Corner  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.magpiesinthecommunity.org/group_activity/pan_disability_football

